President’s Report
Faculty Senate
March 24, 2011

· Budget discussions continue—please see the included handout, which will be posted shortly to the university portal. The document includes current budget reduction scenarios, as well as areas requiring or at least intended to be included in budget discussions to date. Details will be provided in the oral presentation.
· Clayton Place/Clayton Station update.  The University has accepted management responsibilities for the facilities, and has entered into a rent with a purchase option with the current owners. The County Development authority has authorized the selling of bonds for the purpose of funding the purchase of the property by the university foundation, which will in turn gift the property to the board of regents.  The authorization of the purchase is currently slated for the April 2011 Board of regents Real Estate Committee meeting.  Once again, not state funds are involved in the proposed purchase.
· If you have not yet provided responses for the strategic planning survey, please do so this week.  
· Questions?
